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	October 27, 2009

Dear Friends:

This is just to remind you that our annual fundraising event for the BCS Scholarship will be held at ICC building  on Saturday, November 14, 2009 at 6.30 pm.  As you are well aware, that this fund provides scholarships to the needy, but meritorious students in India and since the year 2000 approximately 35-40 boys and girls have been benefited each year from this fund.  The purpose of this fundraising, of course, is to cumulatively raise sufficient amount of money so that the income generated from it would enable the disbursement to be made annually and the process remains self-sustaining.  Exactly what amount of money would be considered sufficient would depend on, not only the number of beneficiaries and the scholarship amount to each beneficiary, but also the anticipated investment return from the accumulated fund, during the uncertain circumstances of the market, inflationary economy and vagaries of dollar-rupee exchange rate.  You will have the opportunity to express your views, during discussions, on the day of fundraising. 

This should be a fun-filled day with wonderful dinner and entertainments provided by our highly-talented community artists.  

On behalf of the scholarship committee, I extend cordial invitation to all of you to come, participate in the event and donate generously.  The donation, of course, is entirely voluntary and any amount you provide will be gratefully appreciated.  Please open your heart and help these needy boys and girls in India, who by your generosity may get the chance to fulfill their dreams and hopefully claim their rightful place in this competitive world.

Yours sincerely,

Brojesh-da
(Dr.Brojesh C.Pakrashi  Chairman Scholarship Fund Committee)



	
	


